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Tuesday 25th April 2023

Dear Parents & Carers,

Welcome back! We hope you and your child/ren have had a restful and enjoyable Easter holiday and
Ramadan. We are looking forward to our last term together and have planned many exciting activities
and overleaf you will find our Summer 1 Curriculum overview with more information about what we will
be learning in class and herein some more details about plans this term.

SATs
SATs will take place from Tuesday 9th May – Friday 12th May. To ensure the children are well prepared and
are at school in good time, there will be a daily breakfast provided from 8.15am, which is designed to give
the children a calm start to the day. Please encourage your child to attend and be prompt for each day.
SATs are very tiring so please ensure they have early nights and a restful weekend beforehand.

SATs Week

Breakfast every morning at 8.15am

Tuesday 9th May Wednesday 10th May Thursday 11th May Friday 12th May

SPaG Test 1
Grammar and
Punctuation (45 mins)

Reading
Comprehension (1hr)

Maths Paper 1
Arithmetic (30 mins)

Maths Paper 3
Reasoning (40 mins)

SPaG Test 2
Spelling

Maths Paper 2
Reasoning (40 mins)

Reading
It is important for the children to read across a wide range of material so that they read fiction and
non-fiction about different subject matters. We will continue the Reading Challenge.

Home Learning
Home Learning will continue to go out on a Friday and is expected back in onWednesday. Home
learning activities will consist of:

● English task: this may be linked to Reading Challenge, a reading task or a writing task.
● Maths: linked to what the children have been learning but sometimes might be revision of

previous learning objectives.
● Topic: this will be a focus on SPaG.
● Spelling: focusing on Y6 spelling patterns and words.
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PE & Music
Your child’s PE & Music session will be every Thursday. Children need to come into school in their PE kits
on this day. PE will be held outside where possible so please make sure your child wears their PE jumper.

Punctuality & Attendance
It continues to be really important that children arrive before 9am, as the first lesson of the day is an
important one. Thank you for those of you who have already committed to ensuring your child/ren are in
school by 8:45. After 9:00am the gate will be closed and any latecomers will need to come through the
main school gate and make sure they sign in in the office.

Attendance is compulsory for all children, but we understand that some absences may occur. Regular
contact and communication to our office about illness and medical appointments is crucial.

Communication
For further information, please make sure you regularly check the school website
www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk

If you would like to speak to the teacher, you can email the school admin and they will be in touch
directly. Teachers will also be available at the end of the day for any urgent matters.

We are looking forward to a busy and exciting term with you and your children.  

Thank you for your support,

Many Thanks,

Lucy and Nabila
The Year 6 Team
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